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Notice of Public Meeting 

of the 

Massachusetts School Building Authority  

Designer Selection Panel 

 

Tuesday, July 19, 2022 - 8:30 AM 

 

 

UPDATED:  This meeting will held remotely.* 

Please see the information below to participate via Zoom.   

 

To attend this meeting via Zoom please contact Robin.McElaney@massschoolbuildings.org for the information and 

instructions to access the meeting. If you prefer or have any questions, please call 617-960-3038. 

 

Information to register for and to access the meeting will be available through the duration of the meeting; however, to 

assist in facilitating the registration process, we encourage participants to request the information and register by 5:00 pm, 

Monday, July 18, 2022.   

 

 

Reasonably anticipated topics of discussion at the July 19, 2022 MSBA Designer Selection Panel Meeting include: 

 

• General panel business;  

• Applications review for the Elmwood Elementary School in the Town of Hopkinton; and 

• Other topics not reasonably anticipated 48 hours prior to the meeting.  

 

 

Note: Remote call participants should call 617-960-3038 if there are any difficulties accessing the meeting conference 

line.   

 

cc:         Office of the Secretary of State via e-mail (regs@sec.state.ma.us) 

Office of the Secretary of Administration and Finance via e-mail (melissa.andrade@state.ma.us)  

 

This notice is posted at www.massschoolbuildings.org 

 

*On July 16, 2022, the Lt. Governor, as Acting Governor, signed legislation that extends certain COVID-related 

amendments to the Open Meeting Law, as modified by Chapter 22 of the Acts of 2022, including permitting remote meetings 

and participation until March 31, 2023.     
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